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Township of Tiny Office Closure as a result of inclement weather 

 

Date: December 12, 2024 

 

The Township Office is closed today as a result of inclement weather.   

All recreation programs and committee meetings are also cancelled.  

Many staff are available by phone or email, please refer to our Contact Us page for 
details. You can also do business with us online at www.tiny.ca/OnlinePayments.  

For emergencies related to roads, water, or by-law please call 705-526-4204.  

For more information, please visit our website at www.tiny.ca.  
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